Inspection Services Michael J. Nugent Manager



Housing & Neighborhood Services

Mark B Adelson

Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

July 5, 2001

To: Robert Duranleau/Director of Social Services From: Mike Nugent /Manager of Inspection Services

Re: Permit Applications/54 & 56 Chestnut St. (026 C004 &5), 203 Oxford St.(026 B010&18)

Please be advised that we have received applications for Building Permits for the above properties. Upon receipt of construction documents demonstrating compliance with all applicable land use, building and mechanical codes, this office will issue required permits. Please feel free to contact this office if you have questions.